
As an industry that has been devastated by wildfires and improper handling of forest management, I can only say - enough is 
enough!  First, you are making this tax permanent instead of a year to year review.  The amount taxed per TBF is left blank!  That 
should be decided by the legislature not a unelected body of people.  No bill should be passed with blanks. I am opposed to the 
passing of this bill.


